

























































































April 20, 1993

TO: USFA Member Clubs

FROM: Colleen Walker Mar, USFA Media Relations Director

Enclosed is a copy of the 1993 Media Guide which will be distributed
nationally. If there are any media outlets that I might not be aware of for
your club, just let me know and I'll get a media guide to them.

As always, if you have any questions on dealing with the media, feel free to
call me (719/578-4511). Also, don't be afraid to give my name and number to
a reporter asking questions you might not feel comfortable answering.

Finally, please continue to send me any news clippings on fencing — I rely
on the USFA's members to be my clipping service!

Thank you for your time and attention.



